Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
Dec 17, 2015

Meeting opened at: 7:24 In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Charlene Price,
Betty Lepore, Jennifer Gady, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell Guest: Brad
Harunkiewicz (JROTC)

«  Jennifer distributed the agenda

*  Marilyn distributed co-ordinator's report

»  Charlene distributed meeting minutes from November. They were approved as
written by unanimous vote.

= Jack presented the treasurer's report. Accepted report as written unanimously.

= Jack reported the center is looking for a trailer to replace the rented one at the center.

»  Marilyn reported the raffle drawing will be held for the composter. Discussion held

»  Marilyn reported that two JROTC students will be coming this Saturday to do odd
jobs at the center. Discussion held.

= Marilyn reported that the center received our funds from the warrant

»  Marilyn reported that the fluorescents and mercury have been picked up. Earl to
check and see if SEMASS regarding re-chargeable batterics. Discussion held

+  Marilyn asked if the center would be open 12/26 and 1/2..the vote was yes to both

»  Jack reported that we can take empty propane bottles at the center, Discussion held

Meeting adjourned at 7:53

Charlene Price, Secretary




